Lost Item Fine Policy

Starting September 1, 2014 all library items that are lost are eligible to be placed on
APU university accounts. Lost item fee’s are $115 per item and are assessed after
the library item is 15 days overdue. After 60 days of an item being considered
overdue the item'’s fine ($115) is eligible to be placed on the APU university account.
Once the item has been placed on the university account, students are eligible to
check out library items again. In addition, once the fine has been placed on the APU
university account the fine cannot be removed or adjusted.



